
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 

CITY OF FLORIDA CITY 

DATE CHANGE FOR 

REGULARLY  

SCHEDULED COMMISSION MEETING 

 
Because of the City’s biannual Election taking place on  

Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the regularly scheduled commission meeting 

for this date has been rescheduled and will take place right after the Swearing 

In Ceremony on Wednesday, January 27, 2016. 

  The Swearing In Ceremony is at 12 noon in the Commission Chambers. 

 

 

Jennifer A. Evelyn, City Clerk 

January 22, 2016 

 


